
We have a great pleasure to invite you to a webcast 

of the presentation given by: 
 

 

PGE Polska Grupa Energetyczna S.A. 
 

 
Tomasz Zadroga 

President and CEO 

 

Wojciech Topolnicki 
Vice-president for Investment and CFO 

 
to discuss H1 2010 Results 

 
which will take place on 

 
Wednesday, September 1st, 2010 

at 11:00 (GMT) / 12:00 (CET) / 6:00 (EST) / 4:00 (MST) 
 

 
Link to the webcast will be available at PGE website www.pgesa.pl 

After the live transmission webcast will be also published at the website. 
 

Questions for the Q&A session may be submitted via e-mail 
1h2010@pgesa.pl  during or before the webcast. 

 

 
H1 2010 Financial Reports will be disclosed and published on the PGE’s website 

on August 31st, 2010.  
Presentation in .pdf file will be published simultaneously. 

 
In case of problems with connection to the webcast back-up telephone line is 

provided tel. +48 222 290 290, teleconference no 15365, PIN: 1334. Please note that 

questions may only be asked via e-mail. 

 
 

 

More information: Przemyslaw Wasilewski, Investor Relations Manager 

przemyslaw.wasilewski@pgesa.pl, +48-22-3401946 
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